
 

 

 
COMMITTEE ON ACADEMIC PERSONNEL 
 

December 11, 2018 

 

To:  Dylan Rodriguez 
  Riverside Division Academic Senate 
    
From:  Rajiv Gupta, Chair  

Committee on Academic Personnel 
   
Re: Appendix 7 Transfer of Program: UPDATED PROPOSAL - Transfer of 

the Bachelor of Science Degree in Business Administration to the School 
of Business 

 
The Committee on Academic Personnel considered the updated proposal to transfer the 
Bachelor of Science Degree in Business Administration from the College of Humanities, 
Arts, and Social Sciences to the School of Business. CAP does not have any further 
comments to provide beyond those expressed in its original response dated October 29, 
2018. 
 
 


